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OCFA Type 3 Strike Team Responds to Ventura County

Who: The Orange County Fire Authority (OCFA)

What: The Orange County Fire Authority has sent a strike team (five Type 3 brush 
engines and a team leader – 18 firefighters) to help battle the Solimar Fire in 
Ventura County.

When: Dispatched to incident on Saturday, December 26, at approximately 6:45 am.

Where: Incident is located near Solimar Beach, a coastal community located 20 miles 
north of Ventura.

####

The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities 

and the unincorporated areas of the county.
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